
REQUEST FOR BOARD ACTION

 
 

To:              ESD Board of Education 

From:         ESD Chief Financial Officer, Rebekah Brooks 

Date:           June 7, 2023 

Business Date:  June 12, 2023 

Subject:   Disposition of District Property 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

To declare the attached list of buses as obsolete and approve of their disposal. 

 

BACKGROUND AND FINDINGS: 

Pursuant to District Policy DN, the Board of Education for the Elizabeth School District has the 

authority to sell any District property not needed in the foreseeable future.  The vehicles 

identified in the attachment have been taken out of service by transportation.  Due to the age and 

condition of the buses, it is cost prohibitive to maintain for the District’s fleet. 

 

FISCAL IMPACT:   

The fiscal gain will depend on the sales price at the time of disposition. 

 

 


